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Malcolm Ragan

From: lhilderbrandt <lhilderbrandt@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, September 21, 2021 2:55 PM
To: Jesse Steadman; Malcolm Ragan
Subject: Additions to the Medians
Attachments: 20210921_142841.jpg; 20210921_142908.jpg

Hi, Stow Planning Board and Department - 
 
I hope you are doing well. I want to bring your attention to the latest additions to the unsightly median in front of 
my house. Two yellow reflectors were added to each end today. The need for additional reflectors just proves 
that the medians do not serve their intended purpose. Drivers do not slow down because of them. In fact, 
drivers hit them with enough regularity that the Road Department found the need to attempt to increase their 
visibility, making the medians an even bigger eyesore than they were before. 
 
The Town really should lower the speed limit like neighboring towns have done and remove the ugly medians 
that just pose as additional traffic hazards throughout the Lower Village. 
 
Thank you for your time and consideration, 
 
- Leigh Hilderbrandt 
196 Great Rd, Stow 
 
 
 
Sent from my Verizon, Samsung Galaxy Tablet 

 



 

 


	2021_09_21 Leigh Hilderbrandt re Additions to the Medians
	222

